
City of Lowell 
Parks Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, March 3, 2016 
Lowell City Hall 

 
 
Call to Order: 6:00 P.M. by Vice-Chairman Hall O’Regan 
 
Members Present: George Wild, Maggie Osgood, Warren Weathers, Jim & Karen 
Burford,  Hall O’Regan, Pat Woodhurst, Tristan Woodhurst, Joel Castellani and guest. 

Approval of the minutes for February 4, 2016 – Approved by consensus. Jim 
Burford and Maggie Osgood abstained. 
 
Old Business: 
• Movies/Music in Rolling Rock Park –  Don Swain’s Band will be performing in the 

park in June.  CA mentioned a possible lead for a local band, George Wild will follow 
up. Discussion on movies in the park followed, will check on licensing requirements.  

• Master Park Plan -  Hall O’Regan gave a report from Subcommittee Meeting 
(Warren Weathers, George Wild and Hall O’Regan).  Discussion followed, Tristan 
Woodhurst would like to develop a Horseshoe Pit for his Eagle Scout Project. Plans 
are to remove metal slides to make room for the horseshoe pit and to remove the two 
old cotton wood trees. 

• Sprinkler System – CA gave a slideshow presentation on the charging of the 
sprinkler system event, many sprinkler heads were found.  Discussion on how city 
will proceed followed.  

New Business:  
• Earth Day Park Clean-Up on April 23, 2016 – Plans for park clean-up day were 

discussed, including an appreciation picnic following.  Alternate date for bad weather 
will be scheduled at next meeting.   
 

Other Business:  CA reported on vandalism occurring in the park bathrooms, he is 
researching quotes for placement of hand dryers. 
 

 
Adjourn: 7:09 P.M. 


